
March 23, 2020 

Vanguard Community, 

During the week of Spring Break, March 23 – 27, 2020, all ASU-Beebe services on all campuses 
will be delivered remotely.  This will include advising, tutoring, and library services.  Residents 
Halls do remain open to current residents only, and food service to those residential students 
continues.  All other areas of our campuses are closed to students and the public at this time.  

I am grateful to our faculty and staff who are being diligent and creative in delivering both 
instruction and services remotely to our students.  Again, I want to emphasize that there are no 
known positive cases of COVID-19 among ASU-Beebe faculty, staff, or students at this time. 
However, ASU-Beebe wants to cooperate fully with the state and national guidance to have all 
employees work remotely where possible.   

Please find a list of phone numbers and email addresses that will provide you with connection to 
our units and services linked here:  ASUB Remote Services.  Should you need additional 
assistance, please contact us at 1-501-882-4500 or ASUBCares@asub.edu.  

Thank you for your continued patience and flexibility as we all navigate this evolving public 
health situation. 
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